
 
 

 
 
  
 

May 2019 
 
 
The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) advise that night works will occur on the 
Ipswich Motorway westbound lanes (see attached map) from mid-May to August 2019. 
 
A single westbound lane will operate from Sunday to Thursday 8pm to 5am from the Granard 
Road entry ramp to the Randolph Street off ramp (towards Ipswich). Access to local businesses 
and the Randolph Street off ramp will be maintained. Traffic control will be in place for safety.  
   
The work will be noisy as excavators, profilers and jack hammers will be used to remove old 
concrete and asphalt from the roadway. Water trucks will be used to control dust.   
 
Please obey reduced speed limits and signage advising of the changed traffic conditions in 
place.  
 
We apologise for the inconvenience and ask for your patience and safety through roadworks.     
  
If you would like further information about the project, please visit 
www.tmr.qld.gov.au/rocklea2darra1, email contactus@r2d1.com.au or call 1800 204 990. 
 
 
 

Ipswich Motorway Upgrade: Rocklea to 
Darra – Stage 1 

Night works on the Ipswich Motorway (westbound) between Granard 
Road entry ramp and the Ipswich Motorway exit ramp at Randolph 
Street, Rocklea. 



 
 

 
 
  
 

Map showing the location of these night works: 
Ipswich Motorway westbound traffic lanes (towards Ipswich), between the Granard Road on ramp and the Randolph Street off ramp, Rocklea.  
 
Scheduled for: mid-May to August 2019  

 

NOTE: Works may be rescheduled to the next available opportunity if impacted by weather or construction conditions.  
 


